March 10, 1971

Dr. William A. Sodeman President, American College of Cardiology \$650 Rockville Pike Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Dr. Sodeman:

Thanks for your January President's Page, with its astute observations on the important impact of international contacts and communication.

I am enjoying doing a little thinking and writing here in Geneva, helping our International Society friends with European Heart Week, working with WHO Technical Groups, and generally propagandizing concepts of preventionmand rehabilitation.

If you get through Geneva please let me know.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Visiting Professor

HB/rs

Dictated from Geneva
Institut de Medecine
Sociale et Preventive
12 rue de Candolle 12
1205 Geneva, SWITZERLAND